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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY J.M. MAÇON OF ST. SAVIOUR 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 18TH JULY 2017 

 

 

Question 
 

Is the Chairman able to confirm whether any of the individuals who have received criticism from the 

Independent Jersey Care Inquiry are still in the employ of the States of Jersey; and, if so, what action, if 

any, will be taken in relation to them? 

 

 

Answer 
 

Current members of staff who were mentioned in the report were removed from frontline duties.  

 

A review of the report is underway and once that review is complete we will be in a position to determine 

whether any disciplinary process is required. 


